Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Opticianry
The Department of Health, Board of Opticianry, Optical Establishments announces a CANCELLATION to the public Probable Cause Panel meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: November 14, 2023, 2:00 p.m., EST

PURPOSE: Probable Cause Panel with Reconsiderations.

For more information, you may contact the board office at (850)245-4292.
